
 

 

2nd November 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Re: Two vacancies for the NLGS Board of Governors 

I am writing to invite anyone interested to apply to become a North London Grammar School 

Governor. There are two positions available. 

1. A Parent Governor  

2. A Governor with Education, Finance or Legal  skills and background 

To become a Parent Governor will give you the opportunity to provide the vital role of bringing a 

parental viewpoint of the school to each meeting. If you, or someone you know would be a suitable 

candidate with Education, Finance or Legal skills, please apply for the second position. 

If you are interested please write a statement giving your background and reasons for applying for 

the first or second position to my e-mail address hgokce@northlondongrammar.com 

I look forward to receiving your applications. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

H. Gokce 

Headteacher 
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